
*Licensed beds changed effective 10/30/2020 in accordance with Mass Health Nursing Facility Bulletin 151 October 2020 
https://www.mass.gov/doc/nursing-facility-bulletin-151-room-density-reporting-and-planning-for-nursing-facilities-0/download 
1. Staff and residents
Note: This list includes facilities with at least 2 reported COVID-19 cases to date (staff and residents).
This COVID-19 Dashboard will appear daily on our website.

COVID-19 Dashboard • 1/13/2021
Facility Total Licensed 

Beds
Total 

Employees Total Total In-House Positive 
Cases Year to Date 1

New Confirmed 
Infection COVID-19

3 or more residents or staff with new onset of respiratory 
symptoms occuring within 72 hours of each other

Agawam Healthcare 176 100 276 >30   

Attleboro Healthcare 120 90 210 >30   

Braintree Manor Healthcare 167* 194 371 >30   

Chetwynde Healthcare 75 57 132 >30 1  

Dedham Healthcare 103* 85 230 >30   

Dexter House Healthcare 130 92 222 >30   

Fall River Healthcare 172* 156 332 >30   

Fitchburg Healthcare 160 120 280 >30   

Garden Place Healthcare 126* 108 241 >30   

Gloucester Healthcare 101 69 170 >30   

Heathwood Healthcare 73 58 131 >30   

Lee Healthcare 88 64 152 >30   

Melrose Healthcare 86* 88 194 >30   

Norwood Healthcare 143* 127 297 >30   

Oakhill Healthcare 123 77 200 >30 8  

Plymouth Harborside Healthcare 100* 64 165 >30   

South Dennis Healthcare 128 85 213 >30 3  

The Elmhurst Healthcare 45 45 90 10-30   

The Hermitage Healthcare 90* 99 200 >30   

The Landing at Cape Elizabeth 60 64 124 0   

The Landing at Laurel Lake 53 51 104 10-30   

The Landing at Saco Bay 47 37 84 1-10   

Walpole Healthcare 90 66 156 >30   

Wareham Healthcare 175 103 278 1-10   

Wedgemere Healthcare 94 79 173 >30   

West Newton Healthcare 123 93 216 >30   

Westborough Healthcare 117 105 222  >30   


